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Dear Publisher, 
We would like to submit a new manuscript entitled “The peanut aflatoxin B1 exposure and the knowledge among urban in Jakarta, Indonesia” for consideration by the AcTion Jornal.
We confirm that this work is original and has neither been published elsewhere nor currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

As far as knowledge of the researchers, this is the first paper that elaborates about consumer knowledge on aflatoxin in Indonesia despite the study done quite long time ago. This paper report that urban population has a serious health risk due to consumption of peanuts and its product containing aflatoxin B1.  The researcher considered it is valuable to the readers in Indonesia and other Southeast Asia countries due to limited of this such information. 
The study has good quality control since taken as part of the Master Program research in Faculty of Medicine Universitas Indonesia and it used calibrated High-Performance Liquid Chromatography method, so it would present a reliable and valid information. 

Less effective efforts done by stakeholders and limited evidence of the problem magnitude are still needed to be enforced.  Therefore, this paper brings valuable information to the risk management of Indonesia as well as other countries who interested on community empowerment. 

We have no conflicts of interest to disclose.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at diswarawanti@seameo-recfon.org.

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 

Sincerely,

[Dwi Nastiti Iswarawanti]

